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COLEBROOK RIVER LAKE BOAT LAUNCH CLOSURE 

 
TO: All Parties Concerned With the Colebrook River Lake Boat Launch Recreation Area.   
 
CONCORD, MA - The U.S. Army Corps of Engineers announces that on August 16, 2019, the boat 
launch at Colebrook River Lake will be closed to trailered boats due to hazardous, low-water boat 
launching conditions.  The closure is expected to last until the lake water level rises. Carry-in boats, 
kayaks and canoes are welcome. While the top of launch with be blocked with a jersey barrier, the 
parking lot will continue to be open for visitors.  
 
For further information, please contact the Colebrook Dam Project Office at 860-379-8234, or the 
Project Manager.  
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